REPORT 1993 March 22

TO:

MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

1993 MARCH 22

FROM:

KUSHIRO CUP SELECTION COMMITTEE

SUBJECT: KUSHIRO CUP AWARD TO "1992 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN"

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT Don and Helen Brown be selected to receive the "1992 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN" award for their significant contribution and efforts to Burnaby's Centennial Year celebrations.

2. THAT the following citizens, having been strongly recommended, receive awards for their outstanding activities in Burnaby, to be presented at the Municipal Appreciation Dinner on 1993 March 26:

Mr. Harry Fairweather, 1st Runner-Up Mrs. Marjorie Colclough, 2nd Runner-Up

Mr. Hakam Bhaloo Mrs. Mary A. Hope Mrs. Mary Henrichsen Mr. Norman J. Rolston

REPORT

Nominations for Burnaby's "1992 OUTSTANDING CITIZEN" were invited through articles in the Burnaby Now, the Burnaby News and Information Burnaby.

Seven submissions were received and reviewed by the Selection Committee appointed by His Worship, Mayor Copeland. The Committee, after due consideration, selected Don and Helen Brown as its recommended choice to receive the Kushiro Cup as the "1992 OUTSTANDING CITIZENS OF BURNABY".

REPORT 1993 March 22

Don Brown, as Chair of the Burnaby Centennial Committee, dedicated himself to making Burnaby's Centennial celebration a memorable success. Throughout part of 1991 and all of 1992, Don gave his time unstintingly, often attending several meetings and/or functions a day.

As well as directing the Centennial Committee, Don Brown has contributed numerous hours as a member of the Parks and Recreation Commission, the Chair of the Community College for the Retired and the President of the Burnaby Historical Society. He has also given his support to Arts Council programs and numerous other community functions over the years.

Don's contributions to Burnaby have always been supported by his wife, Helen Brown. During the Centennial year, Helen and Don worked as a team with Helen, sharing and supporting his responsibilities and keeping his busy schedule on track. Helen Brown also served as hostess at many Centennial events and is gratefully recognized for her valuable contribution of faithfully clipping press items and assembling them, along with photos, in albums, providing a lasting history of Burnaby's 100 year festivities.

Respectfully submitted,

KUSHIRO CUP SELECTION COMMITTEE

Councillor Doug Evans Councillor Egon Nikolai Councillor Jim Young